
It will be an honour to be Lady Captain at Stoke Rochford golf club for a second time, I have not been 
a member for very long, but the ladies and everyone here at Stoke Rochford golf club have made me 
feel so welcome. It is a growing club and ladies section and is building from strength to strength, 
with everyone supporting each other along the way. 

It has been a great please to work alongside Pauline Haggerty as her Vice-Captain, she has done a 
brilliant job over the last year as the Ladies Centenary Captain in such a busy year for the club, she 
should be proud of herself and leaves me a tough act to follow. 

I will look forward to the year ahead working with the committee and all the ladies within the 
section, with the aim to thrive and grow, Golf is a fun and social game and we will work to build on 
that. 

Club Captain Tom Greenfield and myself will be both supporting  Nottinghamshire and Lincolnshire 
Air Ambulance as the chosen charity. They are a local charity that do a fantastic job in some very 
tricky circumstance, having spent sometimes at their head office, I have a deeper insight in how they 
work and the help they need as a charity. 

I would like the thank the club, committees, greenstaff, clubhouse staff and pro shop for all their 
hard work to make this club the outstanding club it is and we should be proud of. 

I am looking forward to working alongside Club Captain Tom Greenfield and representing the club 
this year. 

I would like to wish you all an enjoyable golfing year ahead. 


